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March 15, 2024 

Letter of Authorization on behalf of Jonell Systems (Azerbaijan Territory) 

To Whom It May Concern 

This letter is to inform the recipient that Jonell Systems, a Filtration Group company registered under the laws 
of the United States of America with its principal place of business and manufacturing located at 900 Industrial 
Parkway, Breckenridge TX, 76424, do recognize: 

M/s RBE COMPANY LLC 
NARIMANOV DISTRICT, BAKU CITY, AZ1052 

as non-exclusive channel partner for the region of Azerbaijan for supply and stocking of Filter, Separators and 
Coalescers cartridges for the refineries and gas processing plants. The company can offer, sell and support 
technically and commercially Jonell manufactured products.  

This letter is valid till December 31, 2025, unless amended or terminated by either party on 30 days’ 
prior written notice. 

The letter has been issued without any liability or additional responsibility on the part of Jonell Systems.  

PS- US laws and embargoes must be adhered so due diligence shall be performed by Jonell Systems for the received enquiries.  

  Kind regards, 

Alaxander Kanaria
European Business Development Leader

JONELL SYSTEMS I Filtration Group Corporation
Making the world safer, healthier & more productive

Emperor Way, Crewe Business Park, Crewe CW1 6BD, United Kingdom
Mobile: +44-7469047575
https://www.jonellsystems.com/

 


